
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Date: NOV 21, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 
TO WHOMEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 

We M/s. Sigma Construction Company hereby declare that in last two years no fire incident happened  
on our any work place. 

 
For Sigma Construction Co. 

Satish Mohan Shete. 

(Director) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


